
Florida First Senior Home Care Announces
Name Change to CareGivers of America

Florida First Senior Home Care is now part of CareGivers of America

PALM BEACH GARDENS, FL, UNITED STATES, December 11, 2024 /EINPresswire.com/ -- SOUTH

FLORIDA - Florida First Senior Home Care today announced its name change to CareGivers of

America, reflecting its existing relationship as part of South Florida's largest home care company,

serving over 650 clients throughout the region. 

CareGivers of America has been a cornerstone of South Florida healthcare for over thirty years,

providing comprehensive home health and home care services. Known for its referral network of

talented and compassionate home health aides, the company's family of brands also delivers

skilled nursing, physical and occupational therapy, infusion, and other specialized home health

services across the region.

"As CareGivers of America, we're highlighting our role within an organization that shares our

values and commitment to excellence," says Cheryl Saragossi, Vice President of Home Care

Operations. "Our commitment to serving as a trusted advisor for our clients on all aspects of

senior care remains unwavering. This alignment ensures we continue delivering the highest

quality of service to our community members."

The transition to the new name will take place over the coming weeks, with updates to branding,

communications, and documentation. Clients will continue to work with the same dedicated

caregivers and office team, maintaining the trusted relationships and high standard of service

they have come to expect.

About CareGivers of America

CareGivers of America has been a leading provider of home health services in South Florida for

over three decades. As one of the region's largest and most comprehensive home care

companies, the organization remains committed to serving as a trusted partner in families’

eldercare journeys, enhancing the quality of life for seniors and their families through

compassionate, reliable, professional care.

For more information, please contact: Siobhan Acosta at siobhan@caregiversofamerica.com.
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/767851629

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2024 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/4980080
https://www.facebook.com/caregiversofamerica/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/caregivers-of-america/
https://www.instagram.com/caregiversofamerica/
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/767851629
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

